BAS FACULTY COMMITTEE REPORT TO FACULTY SENATE


The BAS Faculty Committee met Thursday, October 04, 2012 at 9:30 a.m. in HTC 137 with an IAV connection in Pahrump.

Those present were: Bret Murphy, Thomas Matula, Glen Tenney, Janice King, Ed Nickel, and Melinda Dailey (Support Staff)

I. BAS Degree Applicants reviewed since 01/01/12:

Digital Information Technology

6 Accepted
Land Surveying/Geomatics

4 Accepted 
Management in Technology
             12 Accepted
Total Applicants Accepted:
             22
